
QA-FR-170-B 

 

FCC Declaration Letter 
 

Date: 2023-02-20 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Professional Installation Statement for FCC ID:  

 

Please be notified that we, the undersigned, state that our device requires professional 

installation based on the following reasons: 

 

1. this device will not be sold to the general public, it will be sold to dealers only. 

2.this device requires controlled installation location by professional installers. 

3. the device requires professional configuration for use. 

These statements above apply to the following project: 

Product name: IoT Gateway  

Models: 

Please contact me if you have any question. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Advantech Co Ltd
Add: No.1,Alley 20,Lane 26,Rueiguang Road Neihu District,Taipei Taiwan 114
Tel: 886-2-77323399  
Fax: 886-2-2794-7334
Email: Lily.Huang@advantech.com.tw

M82-USMS67GW

USM-S67-G0WP0

Signature
 

Printed Name: Lily Huang
Title: Manager


